

May 20, 2025

Richard Willis 1952 N Ivy St Canby, OR 97013

Dear Richard,

We have received your body donation application. As you have requested, you are pre-registered in the OHSU Body Donation Program. We will determine if you meet the eligibility requirements for our program after your passing. At that time, we will go over a screening form with a hospice nurse, health care worker, or family member.

We thank you for making the decision to become a whole-body donor. Donations such as this allow us to provide for the educational needs of future health care providers along with the continuing education of current doctors.

We will make every effort to honor the request that you have made for the appropriate use of your body. We encourage you to inform any other family members of your decision to become a whole-body donor so that they may honor this as well.

Once again, I would like to thank you on behalf of our faculty and students for this generous and wonderful gift. Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Adam Lane

OHSU Body Donation Program

School of Medicine Body Donation Program

tel 503 494-8302 fax 503 418-0588

donation@ohsu.edu www.ohsu.edu/bodydonation

Mail code L-341 3181 S.W. Sam Jackson Park Road Portland, OR 97239-3098

Tamara Ostervoss Director

Chris Shelton Program Assistant

Adam Lane Program Assistant